TICKETS ARE NOW AVAILABLE FOR THE MAYOR’S 35TH ANNUAL SENIOR CITIZEN PICNIC!
The Mayor will be hosting the Borough’s 35th Annual Senior Citizen Picnic on Saturday, September 28, 2013 from Noon until 4:00 PM at the Vermeule Community Center.  A buffet style lunch will be served with entertainment provided by “Larry Kasar Music”.  Door prizes will be raffled off throughout the event.

Tickets are required and are available at the Mayor’s Office, Senior Citizen Meetings, or by calling the Mayor’s Administrative Assistant at (908) 769-2902.  This year the cost of the ticket is being subsidized by the North Plainfield Recreation Department.  

All North Plainfield Seniors age 55 and older are welcome to attend.  Come out and enjoy a fun-filled afternoon of food, fun, and entertainment!  
